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Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board

PO Box 2319

2300 Yonge Street
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

RE: Submissions of "Large Distributors" on Hydro One'High 5" Motion
in Hydro One Networks Inc.'s 2011-2012 Transmission Revenue

Requirement Proceeding

OEB File No. EB-2010- 0002

Hydro Ottawa Limited, PowerStream Inc., and Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited
(collectively, the "Large Distributors")are each intervenors in the above-noted proceeding.

In accordance with the Board's Procedural Order No. 1, the Large Distributors provide here

their submissions on the Motion issue.

The Large Distributors support the relief sought in the Hydro One Motion for the reasons

set out in that Motion, and in particuiar so that the question of whether to re-distribute

revenue responsibility for transmission system costs can be efficiently, thoroughly and

fairly canvassed with appropriate notice to ail affected parties. The proposed re
distribution could have material impacts on the customers of the Large Distributors as



well as substantially all other local distributors in the province. The Large Distributors do

not believe that the relief sought will be to the prejudice of any party to the EB-2010-0002

proceeding.

Manager, Regulatory Applications & Compliance

Toronto HydreElectric System Limited
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on behalf of

Jane Scott

Manager

Hydro Ottawa Limited
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and

Christine Dade

Manager, Regulatory & Government Affairs

PowerStream Inc.
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Yours truly,

page 2


